STATE OF ARKANSAS

Newsletter From Rep. David Ray

District 69

April 11, 2024

Daily Summary for Thursday, April 11, 2024

On the second day of the 2024 Fiscal Session, the House passed HB1003, the General Appropriation Act for the 2024-
2025 Fiscal Year.

The House also passed HB1001 which allows for session expenses. There is no increase in spending in either bill.

More than 90 appropriation bills have been filed in the House and more than 70 have been filed in the Senate.
The House will reconvene on Monday at 1 pm. You can watch all House proceedings at arkansashouse.org.
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